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Strategic Management Trevor Amos 2019-12-18 Strategic
Management: Towards sustainable strategies in southern
Africa covers the key concepts of strategy and shows how
these are integrated within the management
environment.The book outlines how South African
organisations make use of strategic management
principles to make positive and practical changes to
their enterprises.It also provides theory and knowledge
that can be applied to the work context to enable career
growth and development. The book is written for senior
undergraduate and postgraduate students of management at
universities and universities of technology.
Handbook of Early Literacy Research Susan B. Neuman
2003-04-07 Current research increasingly highlights the
role of early literacy in young children's development-and facilitates the growth of practices and policies
that promote success among diverse learners. The
Handbook of Early Literacy Research presents cuttingedge knowledge on all aspects of literacy learning in
the preschool years. Volume 1 covers such essential
topics as major theories of early literacy; writing
development; understanding learning disabilities,
including early intervention approaches; cultural and
socioeconomic contexts of literacy development; and
tutoring programs and other special intervention
efforts.
Trade and Inclusive Growth International Monetary Fund
2021-03-12 This paper surveys the literature on the
relationship between international trade and inclusive
growth. It examines claims that the rise in inequality
in many countries can be attributed to the concurrent
rise in trade competition, especially from EMEs like
China, spurring trade tensions and protectionist
measures. The paper investigates the conflicting
literature showing the aggregate benefits of trade
versus the adverse and persistent impact of trade,
especially import competition, on specific industries
and local communities. The paper then reviews the
evidence for using trade policies and other
complementary policies for adjustment and compensation
to those groups adversely affected by trade.
Special Needs Education South Africa. Department of
Education 2001
Introduction to the Law of Property Andries Johannes Van
der Walt 2009
Teaching Children about Health Estelle Weinstein 2003
TEACHING CHILDREN ABOUT HEALTH takes a case study
approach and is written especially for the elementary
classroom teacher. The goal of this text is to help
teachers become more knowledgeable about and comfortable
with health topics, to be more reflective in their
practice of teaching about health, and better equipped
with activities for incorporating health subjects into
their curriculum. Each chapter considers health from a
physical, social, and emotional perspective,
acknowledging the mind-body connection. The authors
include topics that are relevant in children's lives
using a wellness/preventive health model. In addition,
each chapter provides activities that can be integrated
into several disciplines found in most elementary-school
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curricula. This text is meant to provide elementary
school classroom teachers with the incentive and
knowledge base they will need to include
interdisciplinary lessons about the various health
content areas in their daily teaching. It recognizes
that since most elementary-school programs do not have
separate health education experiences for students, and
since these are the primary learning years, it is the
responsibility of the classroom teacher to initiate
learning about health.
Victimology William G. Doerner 2014-02-06 Victimology,
Seventh Edition, introduces students to the criminal
justice system in the United States and its impact on
crime victims. Authors William Doerner and Steven Lab
provide a fresh look at the theoretical basis of
victimology and then present the key facets of crime and
its effects. They examine financial and social costs
both to the individual and to the larger community. This
new edition uses the theoretical foundation of
victimology to establish a clear conceptual framework
and reduce repetition. Emerging trends in the field
receive greater emphasis in this edition, including nonadversarial resolutions that offer remediation for crime
victims. Crimes like intimate-partner violence and
victimization in work or school environments continue to
take a toll, and the authors examine efforts to prevent
these crimes as well as responses after an incident
occurs. Doerner and Lab challenge students to rethink
the current response to crime victims, and to develop
improved approaches to this costly social issue. Online
supplements are available for both professors and
students. A new chapter on explaining victimization
provides context and a backdrop for examining emerging
trends A new chapter on hate crimes delves into the
complexities faced by victims as they negotiate the
reporting process The text is supplemented by learning
tools including chapter-by-chapter learning objectives,
key terms, illustrative figures and tables, and callouts to related Internet sites
Disability in Context Obert Maguvhe 2015 This brand new
book addresses disability issues, including inclusive
education, advocacy and empowerment. Aimed specifically
at students studying in South Africa, this book attempts
to plug the gap between policy, services and rights for
disabled people in South Africa, whilst also helping
readers to find a new world view. This book is suitable
for both first year undergraduates in inclusive
education and senior students and also academics looking
to advance theory and lay good foundations for
comprehensive, evidence-based practice.
Law of Persons Trynie Boezaart 2010 "The law of persons
is a dynamic area of the law, and it is this dynamic
nature that generates interest in this subject and makes
it stimulating to teach and learn. Law of Persons seeks
to make this subject area accessible to students,
including first-year students. In the law of persons,
the common law and legislation have been harmonised with
the spirit, purport and objects of the Bill of Rights,
while the values entrenched in the Constitution are
permeating every area of the law. The greatest change in
our law of persons to date has been the Children's Act
Downloaded from kamagrauk-shop.com on August 11, 2022
by guest

38 of 2005: it had redefined basic concepts, it has
revolutionised the parent-child relationship, it has
ended the labelling of children in terms of their
parents' marital status and it has radically altered the
legal status of unmarried fathers. Law of Persons is
also available in Afrikaans, and should ideally be used
in conjunction with Personeregbronnebundel / Law of
Persons Sourcebook"--Provided by publisher.
Inclusive Education Nareadi Phasha 2016
Corporate Citizenship Alfred Bimha 2017-01-15 Corporate
citizenship is a prominent international issue as
contemporary corporations are no longer expected to
perform financially, but are also expected to have an
ethical relationship of responsibility between the
corporate itself and the society in which it operates
and performs it business activities. Provides an up-todate theoretical content pertaining to corporate
citizenship, providing local and global examples and
case studies.
Special Educational Needs in the Early Years Ruth A.
Wilson 2003 This fully revised and updated edition takes
into account current changes in educational policy to
provide the reader with comprehensive information about
understanding and working with young children with
special needs.
Addressing Barriers to Learning Emmerentia Landsberg
2005 It covers a wider spectrum of barriers to learning
than EngelbrechtAs Inclusive Education in SA. The title
covers the content of the Education White Paper 6.
Historical Ontology Ian Hacking 2004-09-15 In this text,
Ian Hacking offers his reflections on the philosophical
uses of history. The focus is the historical emergence
of concepts and objects.
Somewhere in the Darkness Walter Dean Myers 1992 A
teenage boy accompanies his father, who has recently
escaped from prison, on a trip that turns out to be a
time of often painful discovery for them both.
Small Things Nthikeng Mohlele 2018-05 In this haunting
tale of love and learning, the existential chaos of a
life ravaged by circumstance takes on a rhythm of its
own, one bound by loss and loneliness, but also an
intelligent awareness of self. Sometimes melancholy,
sometimes brutal, occasionally funny and infuriating, a
journalist-comrade-lover caught up in the shade and
shadow of politics and social injustice faces treachery
and betrayal on every level. Set against the backdrop of
a cityscape that taunts and tantalises, this is where
love fails and passion wanes, "where suffering has no
meaning", where an individual escapes death only to find
himself confronted with choices wrought by remorse and
retribution, by conscience and character. And yet, with
all trauma, there is a distinct musicality to the
lyrical unpacking that follows a string of small things
...
Creativity & Innovation Ashwini Kumar Singh 2021-03-17
“Creativity and innovation are to events, what the heart
and soul are to the living.” The book aims at
encouraging readers to capture the traits and develop
skills for enhancing their creative and innovative
capabilities, cultivating the culture of creativity and
innovation. Creativity is inventiveness with new ideas;
critical thinking is generating and selecting ideas; and
innovation turns creativity into products, processes and
services. Creativity + Critical thinking + Innovation =
Path of Desired Change The primary difference between
creativity and innovation is that the former refers to
conceiving a new idea while the latter involves
converting that idea into a marketable commodity.
Creativity and innovation are an attempt to gain a
competitive advantage. Organizations are now focusing on
enhancing their employees’ creativity and not merely
developing their technical competencies and skills.
Undoubtedly, creativity is the most important human
resource of all without which there would be no
progress, and we would be forever repeating the same
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patterns. Innovation is at the heart of all successful
companies.
The Water Princess Susan Verde 2016-09-13 Based on
supermodel Georgie Badiel’s childhood, a young girl
dreams of bringing clean drinking water to her African
village With its wide sky and warm earth, Princess Gie
Gie’s kingdom is a beautiful land. But clean drinking
water is scarce in her small African village. And try as
she might, Gie Gie cannot bring the water closer; she
cannot make it run clearer. Every morning, she rises
before the sun to make the long journey to the well.
Instead of a crown, she wears a heavy pot on her head to
collect the water. After the voyage home, after boiling
the water to drink and clean with, Gie Gie thinks of the
trip that tomorrow will bring. And she dreams. She
dreams of a day when her village will have cool,
crystal-clear water of its own. Inspired by the
childhood of African–born model Georgie Badiel,
acclaimed author Susan Verde and award-winning
author/illustrator Peter H. Reynolds have come together
to tell this moving story. As a child in Burkina Faso,
Georgie and the other girls in her village had to walk
for miles each day to collect water. This vibrant,
engaging picture book sheds light on this struggle that
continues all over the world today, instilling hope for
a future when all children will have access to clean
drinking water.
Contemporary Management Principles Vrba M J Brevis
Tersia 2014-05-14
Academic Literacy Development Laura-Mihaela Muresan
2021-03-11 This edited book brings together an
international cast of contributors to examine how
academic literacy is learned and mastered in different
tertiary education settings around the world. Bringing
to the fore the value of qualitative enquiry through
ethnographic methods, the authors illustrate in-depth
descriptions of genre knowledge and academic literacy
development in first and second language writing. All of
the data presented in the chapters are original, as well
as innovative in the field in terms of content and
scope, and thought-provoking regarding theoretical,
methodological and educational approaches. The
contributions are also representative of both novice and
advanced academic writing experiences, providing further
insights into different stages of academic literacy
development throughout the career-span of a researcher.
Set against the backdrop of internationalisation trends
in Higher Education and the pressure on multilingual
academics to publish their research outcomes in English,
this volume will be of use to academics and
practitioners interested in the fields of Languages for
Academic Purposes, Applied Linguistics, Literacy Skills,
Genre Analysis and Acquisition and Language Education.
Pediatric Dentistry for Special Child Priya Verma Gupta
2016-03-30 Pediatric Dentistry for Special Child is a
comprehensive and highly illustrated guide to dentistry
for children with special needs, covering a wide range
of conditions, from Cerebral Palsy to liver disorders,
cleft lip and palate, and dyslexia. Each chapter
provides management strategies, relevant to a particular
paediatric disability. This book is enhanced by over 360
full colour images and illustrations, making it an ideal
reference guide for paediatric dentists and
paediatricians.
Undressing Durban Rob Pattman 2007
Law of Persons and the Family Amanda Barratt 2017
Law of Delict J. Neethling 1994
Behavior and Classroom Management in the Multicultural
Classroom Terry L. Shepherd 2014-08-06 Addressing the
increasing number of culturally and linguistically
diverse students in today’s schools, Behavior and
Classroom Management in the Multicultural Classroom, by
Terry L. Shepherd and Diana Linn, provides general and
special education teachers with the knowledge, skills,
and strategies to make the proactive, active, and
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reactive interventions necessary to create a positive
classroom environment in which all students can learn.
Going beyond the traditional rules and hierarchy of
consequences and reinforcements, the book demonstrates
how to incorporate basic classroom management plans,
functional behavioral analysis, functional behavioral
assessments, and behavioral intervention plans into the
development and implementation of response-tointervention and school-wide positive behavior support
programs. In every chapter, the authors use real world
examples and case studies to explore how language and
culture affect students’ responses to behavior and
classroom management. Unique chapters cover social
skills training and collaborating with families of
diverse students.
Teaching Learners with Visual Impairment Maximus M.
Sefotho 2020-12-31 This book, Teaching Learners with
Visual Impairment, focuses on holistic support to
learners with visual impairment in and beyond the
classroom and school context. Special attention is given
to classroom practice, learning support, curriculum
differentiation and assessment practices, to mention but
a few areas of focus covered in the book. In this
manner, this book makes a significant contribution to
the existing body of knowledge on the implementation of
inclusive education policy with learners affected by
visual impairment.
Introduction to Radar Using Python and MATLAB Lee Andrew
(Andy) Harrison 2019-10-31 This comprehensive resource
provides readers with the tools necessary to perform
analysis of various waveforms for use in radar systems.
It provides information about how to produce synthetic
aperture (SAR) images by giving a tomographic
formulation and implementation for SAR imaging. Tracking
filter fundamentals, and each parameter associated with
the filter and how each affects tracking performance are
also presented. Various radar cross section measurement
techniques are covered, along with waveform selection
analysis through the study of the ambiguity function for
each particular waveform from simple linear frequency
modulation (LFM) waveforms to more complicated coded
waveforms. The text includes the Python tool suite,
which allows the reader to analyze and predict radar
performance for various scenarios and applications. Also
provided are MATLAB® scripts corresponding to the Python
tools. The software includes a user-friendly graphical
user interface (GUI) that provides visualizations of the
concepts being covered. Users have full access to both
the Python and MATLAB source code to modify for their
application. With examples using the tool suite are
given at the end of each chapter, this text gives
readers a clear understanding of how important target
scattering is in areas of target detection, target
tracking, pulse integration, and target discrimination.
Contemporary Issues in Management Lindsay Hamilton
2014-06-27 This book is for upper-level students,
managers and academics who are interested in exploring
the Šmessy reality� of the contemporary workplace and in
considering how things might be done differently. In
particular, it offers a critical perspective on
Students at Risk in At-Risk Schools Hersholt C. Waxman
1992-02-19 What can educational leaders and teachers do
to assist at-risk students? This volume examines
educators' responsibility for students who fail, the
dropout issue and school reform; contributors also
explore learning differences, technologies available for
learning, effective classroom environments, specific
methods for improving leadership, training programmes
for education professionals and action plans for quality
education.
Introduction to Business Information Systems Rolf T.
Wigand 2003-05-21 After describing the functions of the
PC and the role of computers in local and global
networks, the authors explain the fundamentals of data
management, as well as the support of firms' functions
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and processes through information processing. The
concepts utilized are deployed in a multitude of modern
and integrated application systems in manufacturing and
service industries. These application examples make up
the core of the book. Many application examples
illustrate the methodologies addressed.
Dugard's International Law John Dugard 2019-01-07 This
fifth edition of International Law: A South African
Perspective is now titled Dugard's International Law: A
South African Perspective, in recognition of the fact
that this work is a continuation of the earlier editions
written by John Dugard. The substance of the work has
undergone major changes to take account of new
developments both on the international legal scene and
in South Africa. Dugard's International Law: A South
African Perspective presents a South African perspective
of international law. The basic principles of
international law are described and examined with
reference to the principal sources of international law.
This examination, however, takes place within the
context of South African law. South African state
practice, judicial decisions and legislation on
international law receive equal treatment with
international law as it is practised and taught abroad.
The present work is designed to assist judicial officers
and practitioners, educate students, and guide diplomats
in the intricacies of international law both at home in
South Africa and abroad.
Communication Law Dom Caristi 2021-11-30 This fully
revised third edition brings a fresh approach to the
fundamentals of mass media and communication law in a
presentation that undergraduate students find engaging
and accessible. Designed for students of communication
that are new to law, this volume presents key principles
and emphasizes the impact of timely, landmark cases on
today’s media world, providing an applied learning
experience. This new edition offers expanded coverage of
digital media law and social media, a wealth of new case
studies, expanded discussions of current political,
social, and cultural issues, and new features focused on
ethical considerations and on international comparative
law. Communication Law serves as a core textbook for
undergraduate courses in communication and mass media
law. Online resources for instructors, including an
Instructor’s Manual, Test Bank, and PowerPoint slides,
are available at: www.routledge.com/9780367546694
TEACHING SOCIAL SCIENCES 2018
Understanding Animal Breeding Richard M. Bourdon 1997
Intended as a learning text, rather than simply a
reference, this work addresses the abstract concepts of
animal breeding. It presents the necessary mathematics,
but assumes no previous experience in genetics and
statistics. Well organized and readable, the book
stresses application, then explains theory for an
overall understanding of the material.
Conveyancing Gabriel Brennan 2007-10 Conveyancing is
designed for law students and new lawyers studying
applied land law on the Irish Professional Practice
Course. As the fourth edition is published at a time
when major reform and modernisation of land law and
conveyancing is proposed, the text has been fully
revised and updated to include reference to proposed
reforms, recently published bills and new legislation
enacted. This includes new coverage on the Land Act
2005, the Title Act 2006 and the fundamental changes
proposed by the Land and Conveyancing Law Reform Bill
2006. In two volumes, the fourth edition also features
updated sample documentation and precedents to enable
students to consider the procedural aspects of
conveyancing. It includes complete coverage of all the
essential knowledge needed when practicing conveyancing,
including the legal concept of property, and the
protection, acquisition and movement of proprietary
interests. The principles of conveyancing practice are
clearly explained, ensuring that this is an essential
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text for apprentices and practitioners in this field.
McGraw-Hill Education Preparation for the GED Test 2nd
Edition McGraw Hill Editors 2015-05-29 Publisher's Note:
Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity,
or access to any online entitlements included with the
product. This new edition of the bestselling GED
practice/review guide is now bigger and better than
ever! Covering all four test subject areas—Reasoning
Through Language Arts (RLA), Social Studies, Science,
and Mathematical Reasoning—McGraw-Hill Preparation for
the GED Test gives you intensive review and practice in
all subject areas of the exam. Pretests for each test
section help you identify strengths and weaknesses
before starting your study. Learning objectives are
based on the Common Core State Standards, just like the
real exam. Full-length practice tests with complete
answer explanations are modeled on the actual exam
Filled with exercises for reinforcing new skills and
quizzes for measuring progress
Economics for South African Students Philip Mohr 1996 A
comprehensive introduction to economics, which
demystifies the subject and also serves as a reference
work for economists. The book covers all the material
usually prescribed for introductory courses and lays a
solid foundation for intermediate and advanced studies
in economics.
The Manager's Job Henry Mintzberg 1990-01-01
TEACHING ENGLISH, LANGUAGE AND LITERACY Dominic Wyse
2004-11-23 This fully updated second edition of Teaching
English, Language and Literacy is an essential
introduction for anyone learning to teach English at
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primary school level. Designed for students on initial
teacher training courses, but also of great use to those
teachers wanting to keep pace with the latest
developments in their specialist subject. The book
covers the theory and practice of teaching English,
language and literacy and includes comprehensive
analysis of the Primary National Strategy (PNS) Literacy
Framework. Each chapter has a specific glossary to
explain terms and gives suggestions for further reading.
This second edition covers key areas that students,
teachers and English co-ordinators have to manage, and
includes advice on: developing reading, including advice
on choosing texts, and the role of phonics improving
writing skills, including advice on grammar and
punctuation planning and assessing speaking and
listening lessons working effectively with pupils who
are multilingual understanding historical developments
in the subject the latest thinking in educational policy
and practice, the use of multimedia maintaining good
home-school links. gender and the teaching of English
language and literacy All these chapters include clear
examples of practice, coverage of key issues, analysis
of research, and reflections on national policy to
encourage the best possible response to the demands of
the National Curriculum.
Effective Mainstreaming Spencer J. Salend 1998 Designed
to encourage a holistic approach to educating students
while focusing on individual needs rather than on global
disability characteristics, this volume uses abundant
visual aids and classroom examples to illustrate its
treatment of such topics as needs assessment; promoting
communication an
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